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We hope that you have had a restful and healthy autumn 

break and that you are ready for a busy half term 

ahead! 

Nursery Library Books 

 

The children are enjoying choosing and reading their library 

books.  Please continue to send books back on a Friday so that 

they can be changed.  We are enjoying seeing your posts on 

Tapestry of children enjoying their books at home so please do 

continue to post. 

 

In order to make sure no child misses their turn, please make 

sure that the Library Book bag is handed directly to Miss 

Baynton  on a Friday morning rather than being left inside the 

child’s back pack.  

           Targets 
This half term our targets are all focused on 

developing children’s speaking, listening and 

communication skills.  We will post each 

child’s target on to Tapestry with some sug-

gestions of how you could support at home. 

 

The target is displayed in a hand shape on 

your child’s section of the learning wall.  The 

idea is for Nursery Staff to colour one of 

the fingers on the hand each time they ob-

serve your child meeting their target.  When 

all five fingers are coloured, your child gets 

to choose something from “Miss Baynton’s 

Prize Box” and their photo will be taken to 

mark the occasion on Tapestry. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued help 

and support, 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Weather!       

The cold, unsettled weather is beginning.   Please 

make sure that your child has; 

 A warm, waterproof coat [with a hood or a hat]. 

 Gloves [named, please] 

 Waterproof shoes [no laces, please]. 

 Wellies [named] to be kept in Nursery. 

If the weather is very wet, we will use the Nursery water-

proof trousers [each child has  been allocated pair of trou-

sers that are kept in a named plastic bag]. 

What are we learning in Nursery? 

This half term, our themes are “Colours”,  

“Shapes” and “Christmas”. 

 

We will continue to share your child’s learning 

on “Tapestry”, please let the school office 

know if you are having problems with your “log 

in”. 

 

We enjoy seeing what children do at home so 

please do post any learning, family days out 

and achievements that you would like to share 

with us. 

 

 

Contact details 

 

Most of main school and Nursery information and dates 

are currently being sent home via e mail and text mes-

sage.  Please do check that your contact details are up to 

date and notify the school office of any changes. 
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